
Greetings!
I hope you all have stayed safe and 
healthy over the past year. I have truly 
missed getting to travel and spend time 
with you, and I’m very excited to say 
that we’re ready to hit the road again!

I hope you’ll join us as we travel back to 
one of our most popular destinations - 
the Amish Country! This trip is packed 
full of food and fun and will be one you 
won’t want to miss.

In this newsletter you’ll also find a 
tribute to the late Bill Coffey, who led 
the Senior Associates’ Club for 13 years. 
Many of us, including myself, enjoyed 
spending time traveling with Bill and 
Helen as a part of the Senior Associates’ 
Club. He will certainly be remembered 
fondly and missed by many.

Looking forward to seeing you all very 
soon!

Kory Kasler

Get A Taste of the Amish Country!
Wednesday, September 29th, 2021
OUCU E. State St. Branch
Bus arrives at 7:15 a.m., departs at 7:30 a.m.
Bus arrives back in Athens around 7:30 p.m.

Cost: $110 per person, which covers transportation, meal, 
tour guide and gratuity.

Hop on the bus and be sure to have an empty stomach 
because we’re going to get quite a taste of the Amish 
Country! Along with enjoying a meal prepared by an Amish 
family, we’ll shop at Hershberger Bakery and Farm Market, 
enjoy a wagon ride and animal feeding at the Farm at Walnut 
Creek, indulge at Coblentz Chocolate Company and shop one 
more time at Walnut Creek Cheese.

We will need 25 travelers registered by August 29th. Please 
call 740-597-2800 or visit oucu.org/amish to register. We 
expect this trip to fill up quickly, so register early!

Payment and Refund Policies
Payment for Senior Associates’ trips is not collected until after the registration 
deadline. Reservations may be canceled anytime before this deadline. After this 
deadline, payment will be collected and refunds cannot be issued. If we have a 
waiting list someone may take your place or you may find someone to fill in.
 

Ohio University Transportation COVID-19 Mask Policy
OU Transportation requires masks for all travelers. Please be sure to bring a mask 
along for the trip. We appreciate your understanding as we abide by their policy.
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Contact us:
       oucu.org

       740.597.2800

Remembering Bill Coffey
Bill Coffey, coordinator of the OUCU Senior Associates’ 
Club for over 13 years, passed at the age of 90 on Monday, 
February 1st, 2021, surrounded by his family. 
 
Many Senior Associates’ Club members certainly have many 
fond memories, fun stories and great jokes from trips and 
luncheons with Bill and Helen, his wife of over 60 years and 
“the love of his life.”

After retiring and stepping away from coordinating the club, 
Bill and Helen were gifted with a lifetime of free travel with 
the Senior Associates’ Club, and we were lucky to enjoy their 
company for many of our trips and events.

Bill had a 35 year career in radio and broadcasting, including 
owning radio stations in Cambridge and Troy, OH. He also 
taught at Hocking College, including in the Chillicothe Prison 
education program.  Bill was also president of the Athens 
Area Chamber of Commerce, starting longstanding projects 
like the Chamber Steak Fry and Ambassador programs. He 
was a member of the United States Air Force, serving for 4 
years.

An active member of the 
community, Bill was a 
longtime Rotary member and 
served on the OUCU Board 
of Directors along with his 
time coordinating the Senior 
Associates’ Club and many 
wonderful travel opportunities.

Thank you, Bill, for the great 
memories, witty puns and 
your years of service to the 
Athens community, OUCU 
membership and the Senior 
Associates’ Club.

Saturday, August 21st
9:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.

OUCU E. State Street Branch

Join us for our annual Shred Day to 
securely dispose of unneeded financial 
statements, receipts, invoices and 
other sensitive personal documents. 
Documents will be shredded securely 
on-site by Allshred Services.

In order to prevent traffic backups 
in the Shred Day line, we ask that 
members please limit shred material 
to around four boxes per person 
(approximately enough to fill the 
trunk of a car).

Please contact Kory Kasler at 740-
597-2845 or kkasler@oucu.org if you 
would like to make arrangements for 
shredding larger amounts.

Federally insured by NCUA.


